Adrienne Downs

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Subject:

Adrienne Downs

Thursday, November 18, 2010 3:33 PM

'‘dan.menser@t-mobile.com'; 'Griffin, Joan M.";
'lames.prenetta@hiberniaatlantic.com’; 'mmatera@materalaw.com'
'Douglas.Klein@ic.fbi.goV'; 'edward.hand@usdoj.gov’; 'hillary.Morgan@disa.mil’;
'jarnold@ntia.doc.goV'; 'vbarrish@askcalea.net'; 'maydc@state.gov';
'lettsw@state.gov'; 'Christopher.Siefken@ic.fbi.gov'; 'Marilyn.Shaifer@usdoj.gov'’;
"Tyrone.Brown@usdoj.gov'; 'Brian.williams@associates.dhs.gov’;
'‘Shawn.Cooley@dhs.goV'; "TTelecom@usdoj.goV'; 'Siobhan.Dupuy@usdoj.gov';
'alex.daman@dhs.gov'; 'Joanne.Ongman@usdoj.goV'; 'Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov';
'imchale@ustr.gov'; 'Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.goVv'; 'glenn.kaminsky@hq.dhs.gov’;
'dale.barr@hqg.dhs.goVv’; 'scott_m._deutchman@ostp.eop.gov'; 'IP-FCC@dhs.goVv';
'‘John.Delmore@ic.fhi.gov'; "'Thomas.Doyle@associates.dhs.gov';
'patrick.j.fonzo@ugov.goVv'; 'ttwg@leo.gov'; 'Kimberly.Schmid@usdoj.gov'; George Li;
David Krech; JoAnn Sutton; Susan OConnell; Howard Griboff; James Ball; Carrie-
Lee Early

Application Granted

Attachments: TELO01466.pdf

ISP-PDR-20081001-00020 Cook Inlet GSM IV PCS Holdings, LLC
ITC-214-20100303-00093 Hibernia Group ehf
ITC-214-20100325-00129 TelePoint International Corporation

The above listed applications have been granted by Public Notice released November 18,
2010; Report No. TEL-01466 DA 10-2200 (attached).

=

TELO1466.pdf (45

KB)

Adrienne Downs
International Bureau, FCC
(202) 418-0412
Adrienne.Downs@fcc.gov




Adrienne Downs

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Adrienne Downs

Tuesday, October 12, 2010 2:41 PM
'DKiechel@mofo.com’; 'dan.menser@t-mobile.com’
JoAnn Sutton

FCC Application Status Request

I am requesting information about the status of the application, currently pending before the International
Bureau, filed by Cook Inlet GSM IV Holdings, LLC on October 1, 2008 for a petition for declaratory ruling.
Our records indicate that the Commission is currently awaiting completion of the review of the application by
the Executive Branch agencies. Normally, that review entails a request by those agencies for additional
information needed for their review and a response by the applicant.

Please advise me by October 26, 2010 of your understanding of the status of the application in the Executive
Branch review process, so that we can assess whether we can take action on the application. Also, please
confirm that you continue to seek Commission action on the application.

Thank You.

Adrienne Downs
Industry Analyst

International Bureau, Policy Division
Federal Communications Commission
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Adrienne Downs

From: Brown, Tyrone (SMO) [Tyrone.Brown@usdoj.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 01, 2010 1:48 PM

To: Adrienne Downs; George Li

Subject: T-Mobile; FCC ISP-PDR-20081001-00020

The Department of Justice (“DOJ”), including the Federal Bureau of Investigation (“FBI”), with the
concurrence of the Department of Homeland Security (“DHS”) (collectively, the “Agencies”), officially
withdraws its request to defer action on the above-referenced application. Based on the information
provided to the Agencies by the Applicants and analysis by the Agencies of potential national security,
law enforcement and public safety issues, the Agencies hereby notify the Commission that they have no
objection to the application.

Thank you,

Ty Brown

Foreign Investment Review Staff

National Security Division

United States Department of Justice

(202) 616-0194

11/18/2010



